
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are holding workshop sessions in the school hall for each Reception class after half term 
to explain how reading is taught at school using Read Write Inc. We hope that with this 
knowledge you will be able to support your children with reading using the same strategies 
as school.  

The sessions will involve a short explanation and demonstration of Read Write Inc. with a 
member of staff and then your child will be able to join you so that you can practise 
techniques together. 

 

The dates for each class are as follows: 

Miss Cooper’s class – Monday 11th November 9:15am – 10.00am 

Mrs Bryant’s/ Mrs Smith’s class – Tuesday 12th November 9:15 – 10.00am 

Miss Burrow’s class – Wednesday 13th November 9:15am – 10.00am 

    

We hope that as many of you as possible are able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher  
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